
MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
 

HELD IN THE CLUB HOUSE 14th. FEBRUARY 1963. 
 
 

Present.   Captain (P.A. Jones) in the chair, Messrs Dale, Hobson, Broucher, Cooper, Greaves, 
 Hough, Howard, Hartley, Lees, Butlin, and Rowley. 
 
Minutes.  The minutes of the meetings held on the 10th January, 1963 were read and approved. 
           
General Committee. Accounts passed for payment £722.15.9d. Mr Butlin submitted the balance 
 sheet, showing a (sic) accumulated surplus at the end of the year of £75.16.4d., which 
 was read and approved.        
 It was reported by the Treasurer that the outstanding subscriptions were now reduced to
 £138., and it was resolved that a final letter should be sent to defaulters giving them 21
 days to settle otherwise be struck off the list of members.    
 The following was accepted as a Social members: -      
 W.S. Underwood, Proposed by A. Hobson, Seconded by R. Lees. 
        
Resignations. Resignations were received from the Following and accepted with regret: -  
 Mr Hewell, Mr H. Radford, Mrs Gaunt, Mrs Pendleton, Miss Holden, Miss Nuttall.  
          
Any Other Business. Proposed by R. Clegg, Seconded by E. Hartley, and carried, that we give Hard 
 Backed Calendars for the Jubilee Year only, with gilt lettering as follows: -  
 Ashton – u – Lyne Golf Club        
            Golden Jubilee         
                  1913-1963         
                     Calendar         
                  1963-1964. 
 
Correspondence. Ladies Committee requested to hold a Bridge Drive on March 26th in aid of Christie
 Research, - Permission granted, also permission granted to hold Bell Cup, and Handicap
 Shield matches and practice rounds and to arrange friendly matches.    
 The Ladies Powder Room floor covering to be replaced and the account paid for by the
 Club.          
 Clayton Aniline Golfing Society requested permission to hold an evening event on June
 14th. It was felt that in view of the Jubilee week commencing the following day, it would 
 not be convenient, the Secretary to write and request them to submit an alternative 
 date.          
 Carybank Sports Social Club, requested permission for a party to play golf on 23rd March,
 in view of the Club alterations it was decided to notify them that this date was not  
 suitable, and 12th May, was to be suggested as an alternative date.   
 Next New Monthly Meetings to be held Thursday 7th March. 
           
Vote of thanks to the Captain. At the actual close of the meeting the Captain P.A. Jones, was thanked 
 for his most valuable work during his year of office.      
          
 

…………A. Hobson……………………….. 
Captain……………... 

 


